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3rd November 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year 4, 
 
Following my previous letter, dated 21st October 2020, regarding the start of Year 
4 swimming lessons, we have today received notification from the leisure centre 
that these lessons will no longer begin this Thursday.  
 
This is in light of the new national lockdown that requires the leisure industry to 
close once again. I understand that for most of you and your families this will be 
disappointing news, but please be assured that both the school and leisure centre 
are already looking into contingency plans that ensure your child gets their 
entitlement to these statutory sessions when it is safe to do so.  
 
I thank you for your continued support and encouragement throughout these 
unprecedented times and will keep you updated on this matter.  
 
Take Care,  
 
 
 
Michael Davenport 
Deputy Headteacher  
 


